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Thank you, Mr. President,
Turkmenistan extends its warm welcome to the distinguished delegation of the Republic of Indonesia and thanks it for the detailed presentation of the human-rights-related accomplishments in the country.
Turkmenistan welcomes efforts taken by the Indonesian Government in strengthening the promotion and protection of human rights, and its inclusive approach to human rights issues, including implementation of the National Action Plan on Human Rights.

While positively assessing the adoption of ten derivative regulation to support the implementation of the respective law on Persons with Disabilities, including establishment of the National Commission on Persons with Disabilities, 
Turkmenistan recommends:
1. to continue its ongoing efforts to address various challenges in fully implementing the rights of persons with disabilities through national complaint mechanisms.
2. to enhance its awareness raising and training activities to promote human rights education for the general public. 
Finally, we wish Indonesia every success during its 4th cycle of UPR. 
I thank you.
Geneva, 9 November 2022
